Upcoming Events



This Month at CBS

Bringing Talent to Life

VOL 5 – January 2024 High School

Jan 7th second Term starts

Jan 7th-9th **HS** postponed Exams

Jan 18th Report cards

Jan 20th Parent- teacher Conference

> Jan 25th **STEAM Fair** (GR 6-12)

Jan 25th Timetable Challenge

Jan 28th-Feb 1st Mid year break

المدرسة الكندسة ثنائسة اللغة Canadian Bilingual School Bringing Talent to Life

Dear CBS families.

Warm greetings as we step into a new year and a fresh term! Classes are set to resume on Sunday, January 7th with the postponed exams from January 7th to 9th, as detailed in the updated schedule shared on Teams. I trust each of you had a rejuvenating break, embracing a well-deserved holiday period.

The conclusion of December marked an exhilarating end to the term, filled with fantastic activities that fostered unity within the CBS community.



A heartfelt thank you extends to each one of you for your unwavering support throughout the initial term of this academic year. It has been a genuine pleasure to represent your interests as we strive to provide optimal educational opportunities for our students.

At CBS, we hold a deep appreciation for witnessing our students achieve continuous success and academic advancements throughout their educational journey. As we embark on the second half of the school year, we continue our efforts to ensure a seamless learning experience. With the dawn of the new year, it presents an ideal moment to connect with students and families, ensuring everyone is on track, well-prepared, and ready for the upcoming term.

CBS takes pride of its graduates, thus Students who graduated from CBS class 2014 and after were invited for the 5th Alumni Reunion on December 20th!

The event was warm and friendly where alumni shared their success stories and enjoyed the nostalgia brought by the shared memories.



Thank you once again for your continued support and commitment to the CBS community.

> Warm regards, Ms. Gihan Hassan High School Principal

الفعاليات القادمة

7 يناير بداية الفصل الثاني من العام الدراسي

7 - 9 يناير الأمتحانات المؤجلة للمدرسة الثانوية

18 يناير شهادات الدرجات

20 يناير اجتماعات أولياء الأمور والمعلمين

25 يناير معرض STEAM (الصفوف 6 - 12)

25 يناير مسابقة جدول الضرب

28 يناير - 1 فبراير عطلة منتصف العام



المدرسة الكندية ثنائية اللغة Canadian Bilingual School

إنخبال الموهية في الحيباد Bringing Talent to Life

هذا الشهر في المدرسة الكندية ثنائية اللغة إدخال الموهبة في الحياة

العدد 5 - يناير 2024 المدرسة الثانوية

أعزائي أولياء أمور طلاب المدرسة الكندية ثنائية اللغة،

أبعث إليكم أطيب التحيات و نحن الآن في بداية العام الجديد وكذلك بداية النصف الثاني للعام الدراسي، ستبدأ الدروس مرة أخرى يوم الأحد الموافق 7 يناير

وكذلك ستُجرى الأمتحانات المؤجلة في الفترة من 7 إلى 9 ينـايـر وذلك وفقا للجدول المحدث الذي تم مشاركته معكم عبر تيمز. أتمنى أن تكونوا جميعا قد قضيتم أجازة ممتعة واستمتعتم فيها بقسط من الراحة.



لقد شهد انتهاء شهر ديسمبر ختامًا رائعاً للفصل الدراسي، حيث كان هناك العديد من الأنشطة الرائعة التي ساهمت في تعزيز الوحدة داخل مجتمع المدرسة الكندية ثنائية اللغة.

أتوجه بجزيل الشكر إلى كل واحد منكم على دعمكم الراسخ طوال الفصل الدراسي الأول من هذا العام الدراسي. لقد كان ممتعا حقا أن أكون ممثلًا لمصالحكم، حيث نسعى جـاهدّين لـتـوفـيـر فرص تعليمية مثلى لطلابنا.

نقدر في المدرسة الكندية ثنائية اللغة مشاهدة نجاحات طلابنا المستمرة والتقدم الأكاديمي على مدار رحلتهم التعليمية. ومع بداية النصف الثاني من العام الدراسي، نواصل جهودنا أضمان تجربة تعلم سلسة. ومع بداية العام الجديد، يعد هذا الوقت المثالي للتواصل مع الطلاب والعائلات، للتأكد من أن الجميع يسير على الطريق الصحيح وعلى استعداد تام للفصل الدراسي

تفخر المدرسة الكندية ثنائية اللغة بخريجيها، لذا تمت دعوة الطلاب الذين تخرجوا من فصل 2014 وما بعده لحضور اللقاء الخامس للخريجين في 20 ديسمبر!

لقد اتسمت الفعالية بالود والدفء حيث شارك الخريجون قصص نجاحهم وشعروا بالحنين الذي جلبته الذكريات.

> نشكركم مرة أخرى على دعمكم المستمر والتفاني في مجتمع المدرسة الكندية تنائية اللغة.



مع أطيب التمنيات، السيدة / جيهان حسان مديرة المدرسة الثانوية